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Ms. Debra A. Howland /oy A XS \
Executive Director and Secretary I~ Flnep. &\
State of New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission i~ Map n. Y
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 90 e 3
Concord, NH 03301-2429 o\ i A~

N CGuyssiize N
Re: Metromedia Energy, Inc. AN — :

2010 Gas Supplier Registration Renewal Application NG

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed is Metromedia Energy’s gas supplier registration renewal application,
the $250 filing fee, two paper copies and an electronic copy on disk.

If there are any questions or further information is needed, please contact me
by phone at 732-318-3658 or e-mail at gpozza@mmenergy.com.

Sincerely,

Gordon Pozza //‘75/2"

Director of Regulatory Affairs
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March 4, 2010

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

State of New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Metromedia Energy, Inc. Natural Gas Supplier Renewal Registration
Motion for the Confidential Treatment of Financial Information

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing is Metromedia Energy’s “Motion for the Confidential
Treatment of Financial Information”. This Motion applies to the financial
statements identified in the registration renewal application as Exhibit E. The
renewal application is being filed today under separate cover.

The document in Exhibit E is marked confidential. Two copies are included with
the motion.

If there are any questions or further information is needed, please contact me
by phone at 732-318-3658 or e-mail at gpozza@mmenergy.com.

Sincerely,

G& s (gk QW\

Gordon Pozza
Director of Regulatory Affairs
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March 4, 2010

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

State of New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Metromedia Energy, Inc. Gas Supplier Registration Renewal Application
Request for Acceptance of Delayed Filing (PUC 201.05)

Dear Ms. Howland:

Metromedia Energy’s gas supplier re-registration application is being filed
separately and simultaneously today with this letter. It does not meet the
Section 3003.01 (d) requirement that a supplier’s registration renewal
application be filed at least 60 days prior to the expiration of their registration.
Consequently, we are requesting that the Commission allow this delayed filing
pursuant to the Section 201.05 Waiver rule for the reasons provided below.

It is essential to the re-registration process that new and updated information is
provided to the Commission on a timely basis. There have been significant
changes in the Company’s capacity, delivery and storage arrangements since
the last registration renewal in 2008. These made it necessary to create new or
updated application exhibits. The intensity of the recent winter storms caused
transportation and staff coordination problems that hampered the compilation,
verification and preparation of the exhibits and delayed the filing.

Throughout this process we have been in continuous communication with
Robert Wyatt of Commission staff to alert him of our situation.

If there are any questions or further mformatlon is needed please contact me
by phone at 732-318-3658 or e-mail at ¢ @mmenergy.com.

Sincerely,

Gordon /D%&

Gordon Pozza
Director of Regulatory Affairs



